Kimley»Horn

MEMORANDUM

To:

From:

Date:

Chris Holland
City of Marysville
Community Development Department

Chris Rapp, PE

Civil Project Manager
Kimley-Horn

November 7, 2022

Subject: SAIA — Technical Review 2 — Project Resubmittal Responses

PA22025
80 Columbia Avenue
Marysville, WA 98270

RESPONSE TO PLANNING DIVISION COMMENTS

1.

w

The project was forwarded the comments provided by Community Transit on 10/28/22 and understand

that at this time no revisions to the proposed bus stop relocation along the project frontage on State

Avenue. The project will coordinate with Community Transit regarding the future Gold Line Swift Station

along the project frontage when additional information is available.

Sheet C4.0

a. The northern entry access to the employee parking had been revised to the minimum 22’ for the

previous submittal, however the dimension callout had not been adjusted. This has been
corrected in the current plan set.

Understood, the project will submit a separate signage permit application.

Understood, the project Applicant is in the process of providing a Concurrency Recommendation

acceptance letter to the City and will review the revised Snohomish County Traffic Offer when it is

provided.
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